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July 10, 2022

DITCH AND ROAD WORK BEGINNING THIS WEEK!

Attention Holiday Villages Property Owners

2022 Ditch work and Road Construction will start this Tuesday, July 12th in
Section J. Ditch work will be done first on Hidden Oaks and then chip-n-seal.
Ditch work will move over to the clubhouse side of our subdivision and address
Antilles, Trinidad and other targeted streets for ditch work. Please be patient
while the contractors are working in our neighborhood.

We ask you not to have any large deliveries in Section J for the next few
weeks if possible.

Thank you

Click Here to visit the Holiday Villages of Livingston
website.
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